


�ƒ Will be a $250 charge to submit each portfolio 
�x PLA coordinator to be in place by summer/fall 

o Would like to have the person selected by the April 29 Retreat 
�x Diana Gregory, Bob Mattox (military information) and Joan Dominick volunteer to review the website 

and give feedback 
 
1:45pm – ALC Departmental Points of Contact – Retreat Update (April 29th 8:30 – 4:30 MCC) 

�x April 29th is confirmed date 
�x Catherine Marienau, Jon Sizemore, and Mary Ellen Dallman are all scheduled to attend 
�x Dr. Harmon has agreed to speak 
�x Reserved a room at Marietta Country Club 
�x Attendees will be grouped by colleges and departments 

o Will work on departmental PLA plans 
o 




